
Enrichment Clubs: 
Frequently Asked 
Questions  

Can I choose more than one enrichment club for my 
child? ​Yes  

Am I guaranteed a place from at least one club? ​We are not able to guarantee a 
place for your child, as it will depend on the demand for places.  

Where will my child get changed for a physical activity club? ​This information will 
be given to you in the procedures for that particular club, as it varies from activity to 
activity.  

Where do I collect my child at the end of their enrichment club? ​All children 
must be collected from the meeting area demarcated just inside the school gates. 
(Please do not wait in the foyer.)  

Can I pay weekly? ​Like most external after school clubs payment must be paid in 
advance, in full. Payment details will be given to parents at the point of offering 
places.  

What safeguarding practices are in place? ​All staff, for both internal and external clubs 
hold an Enhanced DBS (​A Criminal Record Check at ​Enhanced ​Disclosure level) ​and are 
trained in safeguarding.  

Will all staff be first aid trained? ​No, but there will be a member of office staff who is 
First Aid trained, should a child need medical attention.  

Can my child still attend Connect after school provision after they have attended 
an enrichment club? ​Yes, once your child has finished their club they will accompany an 
office member of staff or person running the club to where Connect are gathered.  

What will my child need to wear for enrichment clubs? ​This depends on the type 
of club they are attending. Sports clubs require PE kit; all other clubs require school 
uniform. Other clothing may be necessary for some activities, but parents will be made 
aware of this.  

Will my child need a snack or a drink? ​Your child should take their bottle of water 
(named) with them and refill as necessary.  

Can I use the school car park? ​There will not be access to the car park.  Please use the 
surrounding roads. 



Who will take my child to their club? ​The achievement leader will liaise with the year 
group and all children in the year group going to the club will be brought to the club 
together from Reception to Year 3. Year 4, 5 and 6 children will be allowed to go alone.  
How will I know that my child has gone to their after school enrichment club? ​Your 
child’s Class Teacher will know what day(s) your child will be attending an enrichment 
club and will ensure they get there each week. ​Please do remind your child on the 
day(s) they are attending a club, as sometimes the younger ones do forget!  

What if my child is absent on that day? ​The class teacher will ensure that the person 
running the club knows if a child is absent. Also, the person running the club will double 
check with the office member of staff if a child is absent that they did not know about.  

Can I get a refund? ​Once sessions have been booked and paid for we are 
unable to offer any refunds.  

Are Pupil Premium children entitled to attend a free enrichment 
club? ​Pupil Premium children are entitled to attend one free club per 
term.  

Should you have any feedback on enrichment clubs, please email the school 
at ​office@grangeparkprimaryelt.org 
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